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30th April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The Year 6 Residential trip to Stubbington Study Centre is now booked and your child has a 

confirmed place. 

 

We require a non-refundable deposit of £40.00 that is payable by Friday 31st May 2024. 

 

We are accepting payment plans for this trip and below are some suggested plans that you may wish 

to follow.  The full payment will be required by 10th March 2025.   

 

Monthly payment plan for the remaining £230.00 

1st June - £23.00 1st October - £23.00 1st February - £23.00 

1st July - £23.00 1st November - £23.00 1st March - £23.00 

1st August - £23.00 1st December - £23.00  

1st September - £23.00 1st January - £23.00  

 

Weekly payment plan 

Deposit £40.00 before the end of May. 

38 weekly payments each week between 1st June – 1st March of £6.00 and a final payment of £2.00.  

Payments can be paid via your SCOPay account or cash / cheque to the office.  Cheques should be 

made payable to HCC. 

 

If you have any further questions then please contact the office. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

The Year 6 Team 


